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Circular No. OMEDB/SKL/16/10                                  25th November 2016 
 
 
To: All Parents and Guardians of Sri Kuala Lumpur 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Re: New School Uniform Shop  
 
Sri KL now has a School Uniform Shop that is separate from the School Bookshop. 
 
During the School holidays, the Uniform Shop will be open from 9.00 am – 3.00 pm 
from Mondays to Fridays and from 9.00 am – 12.00 noon on Saturdays (except for the 
first Saturday of each month). 
 
As the Uniform Shop is working with new suppliers, there could be shortages with some 
items. We seek your patience during this time and would like to assure you that we are 
doing our best to ensure that all items of the school uniform are available for sale before 
the start of the school term. 
 
Please be advised that students starting Year 1 and Year 7 next year should wait for the 
allocation of sports houses at the start of the school term before purchasing the PE attire. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and look forward to seeing everyone back in school 
on Monday, the 9th of January 2017. 
 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Board of Management, Sri KL                                                                                                                                              
 
 
                                                                                                                                      
                                                                                                                                      


